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  UN NGO Committee on the Family Discusses Children’s and 
Parents’ Rights in Education 

 
 
New York, USA—The NGO Committee on 
the Family, NY co-sponsored with UPF the 
program, “Harmonizing Children’s and 
Parents’ Rights in Children’s 
Education.” 
 

  

  

  

  Current and Future Women Leaders Engage in Dialogue for 
Peace 

 
 
Europe and the Middle East—UPF’s 
International Association of First Ladies for 
Peace (IAFLP) co-sponsored an 
intergenerational conference 
on peace. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Discusses Peace Road 
at Ambassadors for Peace Meeting 
 
 
Argentina—Peace Road and Reports at an 
Ambassadors for Peace Meeting. 

  



 

 

 

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Meets with Lusophone Leaders 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—The president of UPF-
Portugal met with leaders of a Portuguese-
language platform. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Germany Program Considers Quantum Physics, Harmony 
and Peace 

 
 
Düsseldorf, Germany—UPF presented the 
third lecture of a series on 
quantum physics.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 
JAN 4: RYS Service Project. Kathmandu-Pokhara Nepal  
JAN 6: WFWP: Cornerstone for Peace 
JAN 9: UPF Int'l - 2nd Prayer Rally for Peace on the 
Korean Peninsula 
FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
FEB 10: UPF Int'l - World Summit 2022 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


